
December 4, 2006 

 

This is the single greatest step that could be taken to ensure fair and open elections whose results 
could be depended on. 

The NIST recommendation was clear, cogent, and technically well-grounded, and I am 
astonished that it was not understood. 

 
James Jay Horning, Ph.D.  
 Sunnyvale, CA   

 


